
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Chillingham                   Term:   Spring 2 2023            Topic:  Journeys 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

This term we have been looking at 

Journeys in stories. Most students have 

looked at the stories ‘Journey home from 

Grandpa’s’ and ‘Duck’s day out’. One 

student looked at Journey’s in their 

phonics reading books. The students have 

been: using props to act out stories, saying 

what happens next and ordering pictures 

from stories.  

 

In maths our focus has been on measure. 

Most students have looked at big and 

small and long and short. They were: 

sorting objects, ordering objects and 

comparing them by size. They have also 

been doing activities with the prepositions: 

in, on and under.  

One student has been looking at weight 

and using comparison language to 

compare heavy and light objects. They 

have also been using balance scales to 

make estimates about which object will be 

heavier or lighter and testing this on the 

scales.  

 

In Life Lessons this term we have been 

looking at emotions. The students have: 

watched adults make faces in a mirror 

and attempted to copy, looked at the 

emotions symbols and looked at toys and 

activities that make them feel happy or 

sad.  

 

PE this term has focused on using the large 

climbing equipment in the hall. The 

children have been moving in different 

ways across the equipment. They have all 

loved this.  

 

One pupil has been doing PE with another 

class and playing benchball. He was 

learning how to pass it to his peers on the 

ground and then how to be the one on 

the bench who has to catch it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

31st March – Last day of term  

17th April – First day of term  

 


